
 

Ss. Bruno and Paul Joint Meeting 

August 7, 2017 

6:30 PM 

St. Paul’s Family Room 

 

Prayer – 

 

Attendance – Britney Fowler, Amy Golden, Cindy Beauchamp, Lisa Bixby, Bill Snyder, Mary Kral, Patrick 

Deumling, Anne Marie Deumling, Karen Farrell, Jean Warren 

Alpha starts September 26
th

! 

 Mary began the process of discerning Alpha out of a desire for a parish mission 

 Rich Harter came in and discussed the need to prepare for something like a mission 

 Alpha is non-threatening way to invite others to know Jesus 

 Currently still trying to figure out logistics; Tuesday night from 6-7:30 (SP) and possibly Tuesday 

morning after Mass (SB); still discerning the dates/times 

 This needs to become a culture lifestyle and we need to focus on selling the why (and encounter with 

Jesus) 

 We will begin to grow this area of ministry, possibly leading towards Catholic ID 

 

Mission & Steubenville trips 

 Mission trip – four girls and Cindy Beauchamp went to Alive In You in Kewaskum;  

 Worked mainly at a nursing home and cooked a meal for vets; gave a lot of hope for the future of the 

Church 

 Steubenville – six kids went and very spiritually intense; fantastic speakers 

 Would like to use these events to build momentum and create excitement; would like to see more kids 

participate 

 

Pastoral Council – (Cindy &    ) 

 Will be meeting to determine liaisons and officers later in the month 

   

Child Ministry – (Karen & Amy) 

 Finished hosting CGS training 

 Working (with Bill) to host Catechist Discernment  

Adult Ministry  -  (Mary) 

 RCIA is bigger than ever before; 2 will be preparing for Baptism and 2 or 3 will be preparing for full 

communion with the Church 

 The McFadzens are helping with this and possibly another couple of people 

What Is Happening/ Where Help IS Needed: 

 Spaghetti dinner is 11/11/2017  

 

Next Meeting: 

 Sept. 11, 2017 at St. Bruno’s 

 

Respectfully submitted by Karen Farrell 


